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STATEMENT BY HOYCE TEMU, DEPUTY AMBASSADOR AND PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA, ON THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW PROCESS OF THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS, GENEVA, 30 APRIL 2024 

Mr. President,
The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of the Cyprus to the 46th  Session of the Universal Periodic Review and wishes to applaud the Government of the Republic of Cyprus for having  implemented 163 out of 188 recommendations received during its last cycle of receive, It is indeed a great effort despite the challenges brought by the Covid – 19 pandemic. 
Mr. President,
While noting the numerous efforts taken by the Government of Cyprus and in the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the Government to continues strengthening its efforts for accelerating the implementation of its environmental obligations and international commitments as well as raising awareness on the importance of cultural rights, cultural heritage in all its diversity is crucial. 
Mr. President, 
Finally, the United Republic of Tanzania, wishes the Republic of Cyprus a successfully review.
I THANK YOU
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